
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Press Release City of Clovis, New Mexico 

321 N. Connelly Street 
(575) 769-7828 

For Immediate Release: 
 
October 23, 2020 
 
COMMUNITY LEADERS TO UPDATE AREA RESIDENTS REGARDING 
COVID-19 NUMBERS 
 
Representatives from the City of Clovis, Curry County and Plains Regional Medical            
Center have scheduled a press conference at 2 p.m. this afternoon, Friday, October 23,              
2020. The press conference, which will be held in the Clovis-Carver Library North             
Annex located at 701 N. Main Street in Clovis, will be in regards to the increasing                
number of positive COVID-19 cases in the area. While the community cannot attend the              
press conference in person, they are invited to watch it live on Suddenlink Channel 10 or                
on the City of Clovis’ Facebook at facebook.com/cityofclovis.  
 
For questions regarding the press conference, please contact the City Manager’s Office at 
(575) 769-7828. 
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